
NORTHVILLE TOWNSHIP BEAUTIFICATION COMMISSION MINUTES September 5, 2023 

In attendance: Lynne Mosteller, Sharon Smith, Julie Mantay 

 

 

1) Brandon McCullough, not in attendance today. 

2) Agenda was approved with no changes. 

3) Meeting minutes from August 1 were not approved, no quorum. Will attempt at 

October meeting. 

4) Awards 2023 – Everything is moving forward for the September 26th luncheon. Lynne 

will mail invites, create program, provide sign in sheets, order special awards and print 

certificates. Julie will purchase mums, check with the City on any last minute 

arrangements. All commissioners able to attend will arrive at 11:30 to help with any set 

up. 

5) Budget update – No invoice has been received yet from Plantwise following their visit 

on July 20th, Lynne will reach out to them. 

6) New Business – None 

7) Unfinished business – Planting at BA living walls will be done in mid-September. Lynne 

will pick up 12 flats, all will bring water jugs if available. Sharon will check with her 

Master Gardener group to see if anyone can help with the planting.  

--Lynne will get a quote from Willow Greenhouse on 3 Korean Spice Viburnum to be 

planted in the Friendship Garden this fall.  

--Fall planting of flagpole and planter urn in front of Township Hall will be done by BC 

Commissioners at the end of September or early October. 

 

 

NEXT MEETING OCTOBER 3, 2023 


